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— Mr. Shoeb Uddin Program Development
City of Lawrence
P. O. Box 708

Lawrence, KS 66044-0708

Dear Mr. Uddin,

I want to thank you for your assistance with our CVS project at 23" & Towa.

For 20 years I have worked with various public agencies including cities, counties,
DOT’s, etc. I found the City of Lawrence, and specifically you, rank among the very best
with which I’ve worked. I appreciate your follow up related to the access agreement at
our site and your assistance in navigating through the KDOT approval.

I look forward to working with the City of Lawrence and you in the future.

Sincerel

John G. Damrath III
Managing Director of Development — Midwest
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